
      
 

Each year, families are asked to provide a minimum of 20 hours of service to the 
Bishop Rosecrans Athletic Department.  In order to document the number of 
volunteer hours, we ask that each family complete this form and return it to the 
school office at the end of each quarter. (See school calendar for exact dates)   
 
The last turn in date for the 2022-23 school year will be April 1, 2023.  Hours after 
4-1-23 will be credited to the 2023-24 school year. 
 
Family Name:  _______________________________________________________________ 
 
Student Name:  ______________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Event & Date Time In/Out Staff Signature 
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   

 
 
I want to thank all of our families for their hours of volunteering! 

Mrs. Sagan, Executive Director 
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